
United Methodist Preschool Commission 
Church Council Report 

March 29, 2016  
 

Licensing - Community Care Licensing made an unannounced visit on Wednesday, 
March 23rd to inspect the premises and to approve our request for increased enrollment. 
We passed the inspection with flying colors and no violations were cited. A 
recommendation was made, however, that we increase the amount of tanbark, which was 
found to be too thin in some areas of the playground. Ten yards have been ordered and 
will arrive and be distributed after Spring Break.  

Our new increase is approved from 46 to 50 children, effective immediately. New 
certification reflecting the increase is now visible in the foyer of the preschool.  

Registration 2016 – 17 – Registration opened on 1/11/16, for continuing and returning 
students. New student registration is now open. Tuition rates remain the same, with the 
exception of the 2-day 2’s program, which rose from $350. to $375. a month. This 
increase will help in planning a payroll increase for the next school year.   

Enrollment for 2016 – 17 School Year – As of 3/25/16:   

2-day, Two’s Program 10 enrolled    6 spots available  

3-day Program   25 enrolled    4 spots available 

4-day Program   21 enrolled    4 spots available 

 

Parent and Teacher Surveys – Currently the Commission, under Judy Slinger’s direction, 
is designing a parent survey, to provide parent feedback on program implementation, and 
a teacher survey, to provide teachers an opportunity to evaluate their school year and 
staff/administration relations. We hope to have the surveys available after April 12th.   
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